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From: Ron Destefano <RDestefano@cdgengineers.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2014 8:08 PM
To: jbarron@wwcengineering com
Subject: Fwd: RAMACO Coal Handling Facilities and Spur Track

Jeff 
FYI 
Ron 
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID 
 
 
-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: Re: RAMACO Coal Handling Facilities and Spur Track 
From: Mark Gillett <mark.gillett@wyo.gov> 
To: Ron Destefano <RDestefano@cdgengineers.com> 
CC:  

Ron, 9:30 tomorrow, July 10 works.   See you tomorrow. 
 

On Wed, Jul 9, 2014 at 9:34 AM, Ron Destefano <RDestefano@cdgengineers.com> wrote: 

Mark, 

Well it’s pretty evident that reading a calendar is not my strong suit.  I think I had about 8 different projects going on 
yesterday so you’re likely not the only confused person out there.  My apologies for the mix‐up, however, if tomorrow 
morning is still available (exclusive of 8‐8:45am), we could come up at 9 or 9:30 if that works and review the 
information with you.   

  

Thanks for your time. 

  

Ron 

  

From: Mark Gillett [mailto:mark.gillett@wyo.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 5:03 PM 
To: Ron Destefano 
Subject: Re: RAMACO Coal Handling Facilities and Spur Track 
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Ron, I am now tied up at 8-8:45 tomorrow. 

mark 

  

On Tue, Jul 8, 2014 at 3:11 PM, Ron Destefano <RDestefano@cdgengineers.com> wrote: 

Mark, 

Per our initial meeting regarding the proposed RAMACO coal mine located north of Sheridan, we have 
completed general arrangement drawings of the coal handling facilities and the associated spur track for review 
by WYDOT.  We would like to schedule a meeting with you to discuss the drawings in preparation for review 
by WYDOT engineering and ROW personnel.  The meeting would be used to determine if the information is 
in sufficient detail for WYDOT’s review, particularly with respect to facility construction beneath the I-90 
bridge structure that provides access to Taylor Quarry and encroachment of the spur track within the WYDOT 
right-of-way for State Highway WY 345. 

  

I am available the remainder of this week, but out of town 7/7 thru 7/9.  I will be back in the office 7/10 and 
beyond if any of the previous dates do not work for you. 

  

Thanks 

Ron 

  

Ronald E. Destefano, P.E. 

Vice-President 

CDG Engineers 

2340 Wetlands Drive, Suite 101 

Sheridan, WY 82801 

P 307-673-1644 

C 314-479-8035 

F 307-673-1448 

E rdestefano@cdgengineers.com 
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--  

Mark Gillett, P.E. 

District Engineer 

10 East Brundage Lane 

Sheridan, Wyoming 82801 

Office: 674-2300 

Fax:674-2386 

  
E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction  
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records  
Act and may be disclosed to third parties. 
  

 
 
 
 
--  
Mark Gillett, P.E. 
District Engineer 
10 East Brundage Lane 
Sheridan, Wyoming 82801 
Office: 674-2300 
Fax:674-2386 
 
E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction  
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records  
Act and may be disclosed to third parties. 
 

CONFIDENTIAL AND PROPRIETARY Brook 041153




